
The Miarni Valle ~ ' Round Dance Club 

August 28, 1979 

TO: Miami Valley Dance Council 

FROM: The Miami Valley Round Dance Club Council 

It is the op~n~on of The Miami Valley Round Dance Club Council that 
the money collected through the 25¢ per dancer assessment should 
either be returned to the Clubs or used for the refurbishing of the 
existing Pavilion. Only after these funds have been exhausted, 
should the Council seek additional funds from the Clubs. 

This quarter assessment was put into effect prematurely, and it is 
our feeling that future tariffs assessed should be done only after 
concrete plans for the new Pavilion have been solidified. 

With the cost of labor and material skyrocketing, this money should 
be used for the innnediate needs of the existing Pavilion -- not 
"stashed" away for a long period of time only to realize at some 
later date that the renovations we want to make are then beyond 
our reach. 

This money was given by today's dancers and, therefore, today's 
dancers should be the ones to enjoy its benefits. 
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Sincerely, 

THE MIAMI VALLEY .. ROUND DANCE CLUB COUNCIL 

Paul Olund 
President 


